
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
                       
 

Academy Head, Waveney Valley Partnership– Simon Lea 
Email: head.wvp@consortiumtrust.org.uk 

Website: http://www.waveneyvalleypartnership.org 
 

Small Schools – Huge Ambitions 
 

St. Edmund’s Primary School, Heckfield Green, Hoxne, Eye, Suffolk, IP21 5AD.     Tel: 01379 668283   
Mendham Primary & Nursery School, Mendham, Harleston, Norfolk, IP20 0NJ.    Tel: 01379 852520   

Waveney Valley Partnership 
 

19th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Families  
  
Welcome back to the Summer term, although this week the weather has certainly not 
been anything like Summer!  
  
This term is always a busy one – with Residentials for our Key Stage 2 pupils, Year 6 
completing their SATs in May, End of Year Reports being compiled, Transition activities 
for pupils moving classes, as well as Sports Days and End of Term Productions!  
  
Thank you for all your feedback regarding the Parent Consultations completed last 
week. We will take these in account when we plan our future ones.   
  
We hope that you found the End of Spring term reports useful, should you wish to check 
in with any of our teachers then please contact them at school or see them at the start 
or end of the school day.   
  
At the present time both of the Waveney Valley Partnership Schools are going through 
some construction with a new Heating System being introduced. We have been 
informed that all of this will be in place and operational by September 2024.  
  
Next week we will share our first Whole School Newsletter – which will contain all of the 
key dates for this term.  
  
As always we are here to listen to any concerns, ideas or suggestions that you may have 
to improve the learning experience for our children. This term there will be a further two 
sessions of Learn More with Mr Lea – the first one is in May and will focus on Reading 
Skills. I hope to see many of you there. I certainly enjoy these sessions and hope the 
attendees find them helpful too.  
  
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
  
Kind regards  
 
Mr Lea, Academy Head Teacher 
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